
 

 

 

Press Release  

Hellenic Presidency of the Permanent Committee on Cadastre in the E.U. (PCC) 

Conference & Plenary Meeting, 23rd – 25th June 2014 

 

The Plenary Meeting and Conference of Permanent Committee on Cadastre, starts on 

Monday, 2014 June 23rd, in Zappeion Megaron, under the Presidency “National Cadastre 

and Mapping Agency SA”. The opening of the Plenary Meeting of Permanent Committee 

on Cadastre will declare the Minister of Environment, Energy and Climatic Change, Mr. 

Yannis Maniatis. 

The Permanent Committee on Cadastre in the EU (PCC), brings together all the official 

Cadastral Institutions of the European Union’s member states countries. The PCC’s 

mission is to create an adequate space in which to promote the full awareness of the 

activities developed by the European Union and the Member States related with 

Cadastre and, by means of this information, to develop strategies and propose common 

initiatives with the aim of achieving greater co-ordination among the different European 

Cadastral Systems and their users.  

In the Conference and the Plenary Meeting a set of important issues about Cadastres will 

be discussed among the PCC delegates from Member States and representatives from 

'observer' organizations. 

More information in the official site of Hellenic Presidency: 

http://www.gr2014.eu/events/conferences-and-seminars/plenary-meeting-permanent-

committee-cadastre-eu 

 

 

and the Hellenic Presidency of the Permanent Committee on Cadastre in the E.U site: 

http://www.ktimatologio.gr/pcc/greece2014/Pages/default.aspx 

 


